
 

 

                                                                                          08/12/2021.     

 

 

SUBMISSION : Regional Banking Taskforce.            

                            Financial System Division. 

 

 

Dear Secretary., To Whom it may concern: 

 

I would like to tell you how wonderful and encourage you to allow 

Australia Post to become our Australian Bank as well. This would be 

incredible for residents in Regional Australia !!! We recently had our 

Commonwealth Bank closed, it is a pain, it does not help our business and 

definitely deters people going to that Town. Because when we go to town 

we like to do everything on the one visit. No bank no visit. 

We need an Australian Bank for Australian People and we have Post 

Offices in every town so it makes perfect sense and easy to implement. 

It would be a win win for every local living in Regional Australia. Also it 

would benefit passing travellers. Keep our Towns and Communities alive. 

Absolutely a fantastic, practical solution to all the big banks closing. 

Thank you very much. Mrs. L Storti.  

. Vic. 3951. 

 




